## **PUBLIC**

17 November 2009

Cassandra Stephenson

Standing Committee on Public Administration

Legislative Council

Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Ms Stephenson,



I am a member of the Western Walking Club and a keen bushwalker and I wish to make a submission to you inquiry.

I believe that the restriction on all recreational activities within 2 km of the high water mark in reservoirs is too restrictive especially in relation to bushwalking. Bushwalking does not do any damage to water catchment areas and bushwalkers, especially those belonging to bushwalking clubs, are responsible people.

Yours sincerely,

Low Frill

(lan Firth)

